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Friday 05.05.2017

Briefing on the Holy Father Francis’ Pilgrimage to Fátima, Portugal (12-13 May 2017)

At 13.00 today, in the John Paul II Hall of the Holy See Press Office, the director Greg Burke will hold a briefing
to present the programme of the Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our Lady of Fátima in Portugal, to be undertaken by
the Holy Father Francis on 12 and 13 May 2017, on the occasion of the centenary of the Apparitions of the
Blessed Virgin Mary at Cova da Iria.

The briefing will be attended by Ms. Carmo Rodeia, director of Communication at the Shrine of Fátima, and Fr.
Nuno Rosário Fernandes, director of the Department of Communication of the Patriarchate of Lisboa.


